
 

Dear teammanager, show director 

 

 

 

The Youro-Kup is back with a brand new 2023 edition. The past year we have worked on making this 

event possible on a new ski site. This year’s competition will be held in the sports capital of France, 

Vichy!  

With moving this event to a new location, we are aiming for bigger crowd and more possibilities for 

teams to perform their show. No matter how big or small your team might be, this ski site will suit your 

team’s performance.  

In the upcoming weeks we will be sending out more info on the site.  

 

As we all know, the Youro-Kup stands for connecting showskiers all over Europe. Therefore, we will be 

providing social events and lodging that stimulates the teams to be together and make wonderful 

memories. We will try our very best to keep the costs at a minimum so everyone is able to join the 

event.  

In the upcoming weeks, we will be sending out more info on lodging and costs.  

 

The schedule of events has slightly been changed for this year’s edition, and will be the following:  

Friday 25th of August: Opening Ceremony  

Saturday 26th of August: Individual Competition (Swivel, Doubles and Jump) 

Sunday 27th of August: Show Competition followed by Closing Ceremony 

 

We are happy to hear from you if your team will be joining the 2023 Youro-Kup and if you have an 

estimate on how many team members would be coming along for this event.  

May we please ask you to email us if you are interested in competing through the following email: 

lieven.hardy@hardy.be  

Do not hesitate to contact us with any questions concerning this event or your team’s possibility to 

compete. We will gladly help you overcome any difficulties.  

 

Hope to hear from you soon! 

The Youro-Kup Team  
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